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Today we started out by taking elevations and then continued preparing the trench for the end of the season.

Ercan spent the morning scraping the western half of the trench.  We wanted to get a very clear idea as to the nature of the reddish-soil structure, L7033.  In order to get the full context, we had to push back L7014.  In doing so, the outlined of the structure became very clear.  We have the original linear wall that runs, more or less, parallel to the western baulk.  We also have two perpendicular lines at either end that come together to reassemble some sort of room.

In the eastern half of the trench we worked on clearing out the subfloor fills.  We removed L7036, L7037, and L7038.  I did not close the loci yet, but I will do it first thing in the morning.  In removing subfloor fill L7036, we found the continuation of L7005.  We will follow it tomorrow.

We also took out surface L7029.  There was a possible connection between L7029 and L7005, but it only consisted of a few scattered pebbles.  It has been documented in the photo database, as well as videotaped.  There were no soil samples taken from this surface as it was not a sealed context.

Tomorrow we will finish taking out the surfaces and taking down some elevation.  We should be able to close all loci and close for the season.

*KT tags were made for L7007 and L7032.  This consisted of a little articulation of cobbles in L7007 and cleaning/scraping of L7032.

